
27th March 2020. 
 
 
Dear Parents and children,  
 
Attached please find phonic work for your child in P1.  Please complete 1 page each day.  If 
you have any queries, please feel free to contact me on ​jmccreesh887@c2kni.net​ and I will 
get back to you as soon as possible.  I hope you and your families are all keeping well at this 
difficult time and I look forward to meeting with you all again in the near future.  
 
Kindest Regards,  
 
Julie McCreesh.  
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